
North Florida Poetry Hub Monthly Chapter Agenda 

Location: Virtual Zoom Platform 

Date: January 29, 2022 

Time: 2 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. EST 

 

Agenda details: 
 
Old Business:   

1. Poet’s Pen project:    Chris Kastle is working on her book. Shani Hall and Stephen Stokes are 
working on their Poet’s Pen books and need to contact Ruth to begin design. Anyone else 
wishing to begin their books please contact Ruth VanAlstine.  April is right around the 
corner and a book takes at least a month to complete from beginning to publish.  
If you want to be a part of the showcase you need to start now! 

 

2. Poet’s Pen Showcase update 

 

3. Poetry Scrolls for National Poetry Month update. 

 

New Business: 
1. Create-Submit-Celebrate!  A new Goals Project will be presented. PowerPoint presentation 

as well as time for Q&A and signup will happen at this meeting. 
 

2.  Suggestions for any new Chapter projects are welcome. 
 

 

PROGRAM:   “Create-Submit-Celebrate” Goals Project.  There will be a PowerPoint 
presentation outlining the new Goals Project that Stephen Stokes came up with that will help keep you 
on-track to meet your Publication Submission Goals in 2022, as well as the fun of cheering on your 
fellow writers as they reach their goals throughout the year.  Attend our Chapter meeting and learn 
about this project that is open to ALL attendees who attend our workshops and meetings.  
 
Members and non-members are welcome to participate!   Now is the time to view the complete 
presentation and get your questions answered. Please don’t request a later viewing or Q & A just for 
you.   Please attend this important meeting!  
 
The next Chapter meeting will be on February 26, 2022.   

 
 

North Florida Poetry Hub is sponsored by Hope-At-Hand, a local non-profit organization providing art & poetry therapy sessions 
to vulnerable and at-risk youth populations to facilitate healing and personal growth for children and adolescents 

in the Northeast Florida area. 


